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May 8, 2025  
 
 
Frank T. Richards, President 
Alaska Gasline Development Corporation 
3201 C Street, Suite 505 
Anchorage, AK 99503 
 
Subject: Correction to the Department’s February 12, 2025 Approval Letter re: PSD Permit and 

Approval to Construct – Third Permit Extension Request dated February 10, 2025 for Alaska 
Gasline Development Corporation’s Gas Treatment Plant, Air Quality Control Construction 
Permit AQ1524CPT01 

Dear Mr. Richards: 

In a letter dated February 12, 2025, the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (the 
Department) approved Alaska Gasline Development Corporation’s (AGDC’s) February 10, 2025 Third 
PSD Permit Extension Request to Commence Construction for the Gas Treatment Plant (GTP). However, 
the Department incorrectly stated in the letter that AGDC had until August 13, 2027 to commence 
construction, which is one year later than what a third 18-month extension would allow. Therefore, the 
Department is reissuing the attached approval letter dated February 12, 2024 to correct this mistake 
and properly allow for the third PSD extension approval for AGDC to commence construction at 
the GTP no later than August 13, 2026.  This new approval letter rescinds and replaces the previously 
issued third extension approval letter. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned or Mr. Dave Jones of my staff 
at 907-465-5122, or dave.jones2@alaska.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
James R. Plosay, Manager 
Air Permits Program  
 
 
Enclosure: Third Permit Extension Approval Letter, May 8, 2025 
 
cc: Grace Germain, ADEC/APP, Anchorage EPA Region 10 Air Permits 
 P. Moses Coss, ADEC/APP, Fairbanks Andrea Stacy, NPS, Denver 
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 Dave Jones, ADEC/APP, Juneau  James Renovatio, ADEC/APP Juneau 
 Dylan Morrison, ADEC/ACP, Anchorage Holly Salazer, NPS 
 Breanna Howard, ADEC/ACP, Anchorage Kirsten King, NPS, Denver 

Rachel McKenna, ADEC/ACP, Anchorage  Andrea Blakesley, NPS, Denali 
Samantha Hoover, ADEC/ACP, Anchorage Paul Burger, NPS, Denali 
Nilima Hullavarad, ADEC/ACP, Fairbanks  James Hyun, DNR, Anchorage  
Tim Allen, FWS, Denver   Don Shepherd, NPS, Denver 
Lisa Haas, AGDC, Anchorage 
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